
Announcement for Public Hearing 

HB2389 – Authorizing the Department of Environmental 

Protection to promulgate a legislative rule relating to 

requirements governing water quality standards 

 

Zoom: Monday March 1, 2021 from 9:00 AM – 10:00 AM 

 

Anyone wishing to register to speak during the 

public hearing, please call the House Judiciary 

Committee today, between the hours of 3:00 PM to 

4:00 PM, Friday, February 26, 2021. Requests to 

speak during the hearing will not be recognized after 

4:00 PM. 

 

House Judiciary phone number: 304-340-3252 

 

Information needed: Name, e-mail address, the 

entity you represent, whether you support or are 

opposed to the legislation, and phone number.   

 

The Zoom link for the hearing will be posted on the 

House Committee on the Judiciary legislature 

webpage prior to 9:00 AM Monday, March 1, 2021. 


